
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Friday 

May 12, 2023 
 

 

 Welcome to our TOCs: Mr. Dhillon, Mr. Gardner, Ms. Jederman, Ms. Sutton, and Ms. Flynn 

 Thank you to our leadership students who came out to help be ambassadors to our school for the grade 5 

families who will be our grade 6s next year.   

 Mini Rugby plan - Back Field is off limits today as it will be filled with hundreds of elementary students.   

-back gym door area is off limits as the rugby students will be using this entrance to use the washrooms in the 

gym. 

-watching rugby is totally allowed on the sidelines over recess and lunch or with your class during the day.  

Please return to class when the bell goes right away. 

-gym washrooms off limits today.  We will still use the gym for PE but will not go into the changerooms 

-food truck, off limits are recess.  Lunch hour you may go right away at noon to line up.  Hamburgers ($6.50 or 

$7.00 with cheese, Hot dogs ($5.00), Jumbo Freezies ($1.00).  

 Gathering space at lunch is open to grade 7s. 

 LEGO club meets in the library today at lunch. 

 A big congratulations to the 40 athletes who participated in yesterday’s first UVic track and field meet. All of 

our Grizzlies were amazing! There were many highlights for our team but the way our students competed, 

doing their best and being great sports was extra special. Well done and keep it up next week with 2 track 

meets on Tuesday and Thursday. 

 All track athletes who are planning to run in the 100m individual or relay races next week have a practice at 

lunch today. Please meet outside by the sandpit at noon to warm up and then get some practice runs in. 

 Girls grade 6 and 7 high jumpers and all triple jumpers will have a practice on Monday. Please be prepared 

with appropriate attire and make sure to listen to the announcements again on Monday for location and times 

for these practices. 

 


